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Dear Patients, 
 
I am writing this letter to you to share some exciting news.  After practicing dentistry for 
38 years, I have decided to announce my semi-retirement.  Under normal circumstances, 
this would been a very difficult decision as one of my main concerns would be finding 
the right individual to continue your dental care.   
 
However, after a long and careful search, I have found the right dentist to join my 
practice. He is Dr. Paul Chon, a caring talented and compassionate professional, who 
shares my commitment to exemplary dentistry.  I am confident that you will continue to 
receive the highest quality of dentistry. 
 
Dr. Chon is a graduate of University of Southern California School of Dentistry. He has 
been practicing for 12 years.   Dr. Chon and I met in 2002 and he has been practicing in 
the same building for last 7 years.  He is highly skilled in all aspects of general, cosmetic 
and restorative dentistry.  Dr. Chon and his wife, Terry, reside in Orange with their 
children.    
 
Dr. Chon and I will be practicing together at his office that is more conveniently located 
on the second floor of the same building. I feel confident that you will be pleased with 
Dr. Chon and will extend to him the same courtesy and loyalty that you have afforded me 
over these many years.  
 
Dr. Chon and I have worked closely together to ensure a smooth transition in response to 
your specific needs. We gladly will answer any of your questions about the transition in 
the weeks ahead. 
 
Finally, thank you for trust and loyalty these many years.  I consider each of you a dear 
friend, and I encourage you to welcome Dr. Chon to our office.   
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
James Chen 
 
James Chen, DDS 
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